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Welcome back to Term 4…it was wonderful to 

see so many of our students in their school 

uniforms and ready for school on Monday. They 

have settled back into the routine of school really 

well. It was a pleasure to walk around the school 

last week and to note how quiet and happy the 

atmosphere was. I would like to welcome Mr 

Brady Pudya to the school. He is teaching Maths 

in Secondary. 

As usual term 4 will be as busy as ever. The HSC 

commenced last week and the students have 

completed their two English papers already. The 

verdict on the English exams was that they 

‘weren’t too bad.’ I wish all our students (and 

their families) the very best as they traverse the 

rest of the HSC over the next few weeks and  

would like to convey my heartfelt thanks to their 

teachers who have ensured they were well 

prepared for what they might encounter. I look 

forward to catching up with them at the Year 12 

Formal on 5th November. 

Kinderstart will be beginning this week. I look 

forward to meeting with all our new students and 

their families this Monday. I am sure there are 

some very excited ‘little ones’ who can hardly 

wait to come to ‘big school.’ Please remember it 

is absolutely essential that the Kinderstart 

students have all the necessary enrolment forms 

completed prior to their attendance at 

Kinderstart. Miss Kellet, Miss Follett and Aunty 

Lacey will be able to assist with this. 

There are a number of excursions and other 

events happening this term, please ensure that all 

payments and notes are completed in full by the 

due dates. These events are then able to operate 

so much more smoothly when this happens. 

The students should be focusing on their learning 

throughout this term. Their Yearly Reports will be 

prepared by their teachers later in the term. 

Students should be endeavouring to see 

improvements across all areas. Meetings for 

students progressing form Year 10 to 11, Year 11 

to Year 12 and Year 6 to 7 will be held this term. I 

look forward to meeting with you then. 

Please contact the school if you have any 

concerns regarding your students’ progress.                                                                                                

Christine Grieves. 

 

Welcome back to Term 4! Congratulations to all 

the winners of the major raffle, there were many 

happy people.  A big thank you to Ms Crowther 

for her excellent organisation of the raffle and to 

all the staff and businesses who donated prizes! 

Congratulations to Jenette Boney (and her family) 

who did an awesome job of selling many books of 

tickets and she was rewarded with a free trip to 

the Year 3 to 6 excursion. The raffle raised over a 

thousand dollars to go towards paying for the 

Years 3 to 6 excursion.  

Next Thursday we are having a Halloween disco 

at 3.30pm in the school hall. Entry is $2.00 and 

we will be selling a variety of food and drinks as 

part of our fundraising campaign. We’d love to 

see everyone there, dressed in Halloween and 

ready to boogie! 

Just a reminder that all students need to bring a 

hat to school. The temperatures have already hit 

the mid 30s and it’s only going to get hotter. We 

are encouraging children to bring water bottles 

that can be refilled during the day and to wear 

hats whenever they leave the classroom.  

School swimming for sport starts next week and it 

is compulsory for all children to attend. Pool 

entry is $1.00 unless students have a season 

ticket.  Children who do not have money or 

swimmers will accompany us to the pool and do 

water safety demonstrations in the shaded areas. 



Please feel free to come up and see me if you’d 

like a chat or pop in to your child’s class. 

Take care, Beck Williams 

Welcome back to Term 4! Time has certainly 

flown, and it is hard to believe there is less than 

10 weeks until the end of the school year.  

A big welcome to Mr Brady Pudya to our 

secondary team- he is covering Maths until the 

end of the year.  

Good luck to our Year 12 students who have 

started the HSC Examinations. The Year 12 Dinner 

will be held on Monday, November 5 at 6pm at 

the Wing Garden Restaurant (Brewarrina RSL). 

Invitations have been sent out and tickets can be 

purchased at the Front Office.  

Year 6 to 7 Transition will commence in Week 3 

of Term 4.  We are certainly looking forward to 

giving them a taste of the High school action. 

Year 6 students will also be allowed to eat their 

recess and lunch in the Secondary area after 

Week 2 as part of their transition.  

Notes have been delivered in regards to the 

information sessions for students beginning Year 

11 in 2019, and students moving into Year 12 

next term.  

Good luck to the group of Year 7/8/9 Clontarf 

boys who will be off to cricket in Louth during 

Week 2. This is the first of many fun and learning 

opportunities for all of our students this term.  

 

Safe Respectful Learner Awards:  

Week 2 

Dylan Rosser 

Malakye Biles 

Clay Bennett 

Shannon McHughes  

Sarah Trapman 

At our school we are 

Safe 

Respectful 

Learners 

 

Our focus this fortnight is RIGHT PLACE RIGHT 

TIME 

Students should always ensure they: 

*Arrive on time 

*Stay in class when it is class time.  

* Stay in designated play areas during break 

times  

We have lots of exciting rewards coming up this 

term- students who have been consistent with 

their positive behaviour will be able to take part. 

It has been awesome to see so many students 

earning their merits and enjoying their learning. 

We pride ourselves on safe learning 

environments- our students are always 

welcomed and included. Our expectation is that 

students are in the classroom actively involved 

in their learning. Structures that we have in 

place are to support the best learning as well as 

the best behaviour- we are thankful to all our 

parents/carers who support us with this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Well done to all of our students that continue to 

come to school every day- consistent attendance 

is key to quality learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we have welcomed Mr Brady Pudya. He 

is teaching Mathematics in Secondary and is 

loving his outback experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Parents & Caregivers 

Please contact the school in 

person or by phone on  

02 6839 2186 to update all 

contact information. We 

require updated addresses, 

phone numbers and email 

addresses. 

We have new School shirts with 

our school Logo. 

$15 each 
 

Schools Photos Are Back 

Please come into the Front 

Office to collect your child’s 

school photos. 

We will not send your child’s photos home 

with them unless alternative arrangements 

have been made. 

AECG 

 AECG General Meeting 3rd 

December @ 5.00pm 

 AGM 1st November @ 5.00pm 

Both meetings are to be held 

in the School Community Hub 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Notice Board 


 

REMINDER PARENTS 

  

Nursing Staff from the 

AMS visit our school every  

Monday, Wednesday & 

Friday to conduct  

General First Aid 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 31st Oct, 7th, 14th & 28th  Nov- Year 6 Transition 

 5th November- Year 12 Formal 

 16th-19th November- Mid Term Break 

 5th December- Year 6 Farewell 

 11th December- Clontarf Awards Night 

 12th December- Presentation Day 

 19th December Last Day of School 

 

 

 


